
Public Rights of Way Report July 2024 
 
RB on behalf of the Public Rights of Way Committee reported a long-standing issue with 
bridleway KI 107, located at the Ridgeway end of Woodcote, South Killay.  It runs in between the 
football field and scrubby woodland.  Over the years the grass and scrub has been allowed to 
grow over the bridleway making it difficult for horses and riders to navigate and thus are forced 
to move off the path and into the football field.   This has understandably caused complaints by 
users of the football field.  This, with the presence of a “No Horses” sign on the football field 
has discouraged horse riders to use it. An email was sent to Chris Dale, Manager of the Council 
Countryside Access Team requesting that the bridleway is cleared. 
In addition, an update was requested on the provision of signage, agreed over a year ago, at the 
beginning of KI113 where it begins North of Hendrefoilan Road at Lledglawdd Farm, and another 
at the junction of KI113 and KI114 indicating the newly reestablished footpath that runs towards 
Tŷ Coch. 
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